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June 30th, 2017 
 
To whom it may concern 
 

 Product Change Notification for 10mm, 14mm and 20mm Tape Packing Radial MOVs         

PCN#4755E 
   
Littelfuse would like to notify you of a change relating to the outline dimension of 10mm, 14mm and 
20mm tape packing products: this change will be implemented from September 4th, 2017. 

In order to improve the efficiency of taping process, we will upgrade the tape packing machine. This 
upgrade will also trim the wire lead as shown below from the photo below.  
 
There will be no other changes to product’s electrical and mechanical specification. The original part 
numbers and taping materials will also be remained unchanged. Customer could continue to apply the 
same assembly process or auto insertion facility to install the related parts. 
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Please see attached the affected part number list and the product drawing   .                       
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Please respond to us by July 30th, 2017 to acknowledge notification of this change.   
If we do not hear from you then we will expect that this change has been accepted and no further 
action is required. 

 
        Best Regards 
        Johnny Chang 
        Product Manager 
        Littelfuse, Inc. 
        Tel: +1 773 628 0603 
        Mobile: +1 847 749 8802 

 

 


